## Emanuel Re-opening Safety Protocols

Written by Nick Kindel with Consistory approval.

(last revision: 10.18.2020)

- -Masks will be worn at all times. Face shields are not an alternative. If you forget your mask, we will have some available at the door.
- -We ask you to please use the Purell station that is right inside the vestibule as you enter the Narthex.
- -To minimize the risk of spreading the virus there will be no singing. You are invited to express your joy through clapping, toe tapping and humming if you like.
- -We will be taking everyone's temperature at the door with a no-contact thermometer.
- -We cannot not have communal sharing of worship materials so please bring your own Bible.
- -We will only be using the large bulletins with sheet music included but if you would rather use a hymnal then please take one from the Narthex. We then ask you to bring that same hymnal each Sunday and to take it home with you until everything returns to normal.
- -Bulletins will be placed in pews.
- -We will be released by rows and everyone must head directly outside. We can greet each other and socialize once we are outside.
- -If you are not feeling well please stay home, we will still be streaming the service on Zoom.
- -In order to continue to worship in person, we all must adhere to these rules.